
 

  

                 MERCHANT SHIPPING NOTICE 
                                     Issued by the Directorate of Merchant Shipping Division, Sri Lanka 

MSN 06-2011 

 

NOTICE TO MASTERS AND NAVIGATING OFFICERS 

 

Please be informed that Drilling Vessel “CHIKYU” now operating in the Gulf of Mannar will be 

shifted from her present position to the following position within the Mannar Basin on the 29
th
 of 

September 2011; 

 Lat :    08
0 
30’ 00” N 

 Lon:   079
0
 39’ 36”E 

 

 

27
th
  September  2011 

 

Directorate of Merchant Shipping 

Ministry of Ports and Aviation 

43/89, Bristol Paradise Building 

York Street,  

Colombo 1, 

Sri Lanka.                     Fax: +9411-2435160 


